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The Collinsworth Family

4820 Millens Bay Ct 

Apex, NC 27539
December 15, 2009
To Whom It May Concern:
The purpose of this letter is to share our family’s experience with the childcare provided by Judy Lucas.
Shortly before our daughter, Alexis, was born in January 2001, a family friend referred us to Judy Lucas as a potential childcare provider.  Following an interview with Judy and numerous positive recommendations, we hired Judy to care for Alexis from age 3 months to almost 3 years old. 

During this period, there was never a time when we felt that Alexis did not receive the highest care possible.  Alexis loved Ms. Judy and could hardly wait to see her each morning!  No matter when we arrived during the day for pick-up or a drop-in visit, we found the children to be well behaved and happy.  It always amazed us how Judy could get Alexis and her friends to use proper manners and respond immediately when she spoke softly to them.
As Alexis was nearing the age of 3, Judy encouraged us to locate a daycare that could provide a challenging school environment to foster Alexis’ development.  With regret and sadness, we left Ms. Judy’s daycare for Chesterbrook Academy where Alexis attended school until first grade.
In summary, Ms. Judy was a loving and positive influence in our daughter’s life and we feel fortunate to have had her care for Alexis during those precious developmental years.
Sincerely,
John G. Collinsworth

Manager, Software Development, IBM
&
Norma H. Collinsworth
Regional Director, CMC Regulatory, GSK



